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The Hiawatha City Council met in a CIP Work Session in the Upper Floor Conference Room D on November 30, 2009.  Mayor, Tom Theis called the meeting to order at 6:03 P.M.  Present: Marty Bruns, Nancy Melsa, Bob Rampulla and Linda Bendixen. Dick Olson arrived at 6:07 P.M. Staff present: City Administrator, Gary Rogers; Finance Director, Cindy Kudrna and Hall & Hall Engineer, Ken DeKeyser.
Marty Bruns moved approval of the agenda, second by Bob Rampulla. Motion carried.

Capital Improvement Plan (CIP) FY 2010-2014:  
The City Council reviewed the updated CIP worksheets that provided a numbering system for identification purposes, project justifications, re-estimations and funding sources for bonding and budget purposes.
The City Council also reviewed a worksheet for proposed projects/acquisitions funded by Local Option Sales Tax dollars for FY 2010-2011. 

Council member, Linda Bendixen asked for consideration of budget dollars for bus shelters along 18th and Center Point Road by the Cemetery and Hiawatha’s 60th birthday banners, cake, wooden nickels and float materials.
Bob Rampulla moved to adjourn at 8:25 P.M., second by Marty Bruns. Motion carried. 












         ____________________________







          Thomas A. Theis, Mayor 
ATTEST:  


_____
                  Kim Downs, City Clerk 
